
5/17/2018

Deep Set Buoy Gear Ap

Ben Hyman <ben@wildlocalseafood.com> Tue, May 15, 2018 at 10:16 AM
To: pfmc.comments@noaa.gov, Kit.Dahl@noaa.gov

Hi I'm writing in to finalize my ap. I never heard back from the pfmc etc but a friend told me the ap was being held due to
question number 10. With regard to Agenda Item G.6 at the upcoming June PFMC meeting, I would like to acknowledge
question number 10 on the DSBG EFP application and that I understand the 100% onboard observer coverage
requirement. 
Regards,

Ben Hyman

Owner of Wild Local Seafood CO, LLC & F/V Always Grinding

Phone: 805-252-3639
Email: ben@wildlocalseafood.com
Web: www.wildlocalseafood.com

Go Wild, Go Local!

Agenda Item G.6.b
 Supplemental Public Comment 2 

June 2018
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